
Attention students currently enrolled in an AP level 

course! 

The College Board has introduced a new timeline for registration and payment for AP 

exams.  AP exams are you opportunity to show what you know and what you can do.  Taken 

each May by students all over the world, the AP Exam is the final step you take after a year of 

hard work in an AP class.  These standardized exams could potentially be counted as a college 

credit at some universities. 

In order to participate in AP exams this May, you must register on-line.  

 

You will receive an AP Bulletin for Students and Parents, which highlights important AP 

Exam information, from your AP course teacher prior to or during the registration period.  

You can also access this bulletin on-line at: 

https://professionals.collegeboard.com/testing/ap/scores/prepare/resources 

 

Instructions for On-line AP Exam Registration 

Step 1: Log into PayForIt (https://www.payforit.net) 

Step 2: Log in using username and password 

Step 3: Go to “Student” (double check if you have siblings in the district that you are logging into the 

correct student account) 

Step 4: Go to the “Fees” tab.  There you should see the AP courses you are currently enrolled in. Click on 

the “+” to choose your test or tests. 

Step 5: Review your selection and click “Review and Pay” 

 

Please contact Mrs. Setlock (ssetlock@wcasd.net ) if you have any questions or need additional 

information or assistance.  

The AP Exam registration window is October 14th 2019 until November 

7th, 2019, and must be completed via PayForIt.net 

The AP Exam fee is $98.00 per exam.  

The AP Capstone Exam is $147.00 per exam 

 NO LATE REGISTRATIONS 
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